
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

RALEIGH 

DOCKET NO. W-100, SUB 67 

BEFORE THE NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

In the Matter of 
Investigation Regarding Consolidation of 
Water and Wastewater Utilities and the 
Utilization of Uniform Rates 

) 
) 
) 

ORDER RESCHEDULING 
TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 

BY THE CHAIR: On September 18, 2023, the Commission issuE:!d an order scheduling 
a technical conference to be held on October 11, 2023, to consider whether the uniform rate 
paradigm for water and wastewater utility systems continues to serve the public interest. 

On October 10, 2023, the Commission issued an Order Postponing the Technical 
Conference. 

The Chair finds that good cause exists to reschedule the technical conference for 
Wednesday, December 6, 2Q23, at 1 :00 p.m. 

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED as follows: 

1. That a technical conference for the purpose of receiving presentations by 
Public Staff, Aqua, and CWSNC is rescheduled for Wednesday, December 6, 2023, 
starting at 1 :00 • p.m., in Commission Hearing Room 2115, Dobbs Building, 
430 North Salisbury Street, Raleigh, North Carolina; 
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On October 10, 2023, the Commission issued an Order Postponing the Technical 
Conference. 

The Chair finds that good cause exists to reschedule the technical conference for 
Wednesday, December 6, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. 

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED as follows: 

1. That a technical conference for the purpose of receiving presentations by 
Public Staff, Aqua, and CWSNC is rescheduled for Wednesday, December 6, 2023, 
starting at 1 :00 p.m. , in Commission Hearing Room 2115, Dobbs Building, 
430 North Salisbury Street, Raleigh, North Carolina; 

2. That other interested parties shall file petitions to intervene in the 
proceeding on or before Monday, November 27, 2023; and 
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